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22 September 2015
Dear Parent / Carers,
Cashless Catering System

We are pleased to announce that we are introducing a cashless catering system in November 2015. The new system will allow us to continue with the development of the school meal service (alongside our new caterers, Innovate), and will provide us with a more efficient, faster and ultimately better quality of service. In short, we hope to significantly reduce the time our students spend queuing for meals and snacks at break and lunchtime and provide you with greater oversight of meals taken in the Academy.

The system that we have chosen is called CRB Cunninghams, and it incorporates the latest technology which eliminates the need for students to carry cash throughout the day. It is a biometric system which will recognize the thumb of your child at the tills, thereby, eliminating the need for easily lost cards or forgotten PIN codes.
You will be able to top up your child’s account using a new online payment system which will be introduced at the same time (more information on this service will be provided in October). Through the online system you will also be able to monitor your child’s food purchases.

During October we plan to register every student on the biometric system. As per current legislation we will be operating an ‘Opt In’ policy to access the new biometric cashless catering system and request that you complete the consent form below to allow your child access to this system. Please return the consent form to the Academy reception by Friday 9 October 2015.

Attached to this letter is an information sheet and a list of Frequently Asked Questions which should answer any questions you may have. We are also holding a Parent Drop-In Information session on Monday 5th October 2015 between 4pm and 5pm and invite you to come along to this event. Representatives from our caterers and the cashless catering system providers will be present to answer any questions that you might have.
Yours faithfully
Mr Avoth
Principal

	Impact Biometrics Opt-In form



	I do wish my child to be included in the Impact Biometric registration process


	Student Name:
	………………………………………………………………………………………………….

	Tutor Group:
	………………………………………………………………………………………………….

	Name of Parent / Carer:
	………………………………………………………………………………………………….

	Signed:
	…………………………………………………………………………………………………..

	Date:
	………………………………………………………………………………………………….

	Please complete this form and return to the school office by 9 October 2015


Principal:  Mr Mark Avoth
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS     Tel. 01202 528554
www.thebourneacademy.com     admin@thebourneacademy.com
The Bourne Academy is a charitable company registered in England under Company no. 07148158

Registered office: Hadow Road, Bournemouth, Dorset  BH10 5HS


